
    
Recap - Public Outreach Meeting 

Tuesday April 3, 2018  
6:15pm - 7:15pm  

● 1 Member Attended.  Together we compiled the pamphlets and labeled 
the holders for the Police stations. I am so grateful for the participation of 
all PO members.  

● Police Stations - Pamphlets & business cards ready for delivery to 
Community Resource officers. 

o Bethany, Orange, Woodbridge 
o East Haven 
o North Branford 
o New Haven main station 
o New Haven 3 substations 
o Hamden and North Haven have gone out. 

● Local Newspapers - April is Alcohol Awareness month.  WSO has 
provided an article to be submitted to the editor of your local paper, titled 
“If People Think It’s Only Alcohol.”  Article can be emailed.  Volunteers 
needed to contact the editor of the local paper and ask to have the article 
printed for Alcohol Awareness month.  We have the opportunity to have 
this article printed in 7 local papers but we need help. 

●  City of New Haven Health Fair - May 17th     
o 4 volunteers needed to provide information at the Al-Anon table.  

Morning and afternoon shifts available. Volunteers needed by May 
1st.  Contact D3CTPO@ctalanon.org to sign up. 

● Libraries - Volunteers needed to check the location, current supply, add 
detachment pamphlets & AFA’s to the libraries in our District. 

o Bethany, Woodbridge 
o Orange,  
o East Haven 
o Hamden 
o North Branford 
o North Haven 
o New Haven    

● Public Service Announcements at Radio Stations - on going  
● Connecticut Mental Health Center - Round Table - on going 
● Young People - Universities and Colleges - more coming soon 

● Next Public Outreach Meeting - Tuesday May 1st, 6:15 - 7:15. 
o Directions and more information on the back page. 
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● Alternate Public Outreach Service Position Opening 
Are you interested in bringing Al-Anon to the public?  Learn about the 
services we’ve provided and contacts we’ve made in the community over 
the last 2 years.  Attend our monthly District 3 Public Outreach meetings 
(Woodbridge), Area Public Outreach meetings (Berlin) and District 
Meetings (North Haven).  This is my last year in the position.  If you are 
interested in learning more about this very rewarding Al-Anon service 
position please contact Kathe at D3CTPO@ctalanon.org  

Come join us at the next Public Outreach meeting.   
Tuesday May 1, 2018 

(always the first Tuesday of the month)     

4 Meetinghouse Lane, Woodbridge, CT   
The Center Building in the Cafe.  

Find out how you can help bring the Al-Anon Program to others 
Contact D3CTPO@ctalanon.org   

There are many ways to help both behind the scenes and in the 
community.  We can’t do it without you. 

Hope to see you there. 

Directions: 
Follow signs for the Woodbridge library main entrance.  The Center building is 
the building on the right as you drive into the parking lot.  Use the door on the 
right, main entrance to the Center Building.  Go down a few steps to the cafe.  
Looking forward to seeing you there.  6:15pm - 7:15pm  
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